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Hello Everyone,   

Another month has 
come and gone, fall has 
now become winter.  I 
have mixed feelings 
about this time of 
year.  I am not much for 

the snow and cold.  It was beautiful seeing 
the snow on the trees but shoveling out of 
my driveway first thing in the morning and 
bundling up every time I want to go out, 
not so much.  I do love the holidays 
though, not the shopping but all the other 
aspects of the season.  The lights on the 
Christmas trees, the decorations, seeing 
how excited the grandchildren get watching 
the specials on TV, the excitement of 
Christmas morning and of course watching 
the Muppets Christmas Carol every 
year.  Itõs my personal favorite and I don't 
have to watch it with the grandchildren, 
although I hope they appreciate it as much 
as I do this year.   

At this time of year I especially love the 
family gatherings  and of course  our fel-
lowship times.  Saturday December 7th we 
will be meeting at the home of Bill and Jill 
Wall for our Holiday/Christmas party and I 
hope you all can join us for a fun evening 
of fellowship.  On December 17th I hope 

you will all join me for a buffet dinner at Pep-
permints before our holiday break.   

We have a great time together and we all have 
a common goal of service above self and all 
that it entails.  Not just serving our communi-
ty but also those around the world who we 
don't know.  We were able to send 2 shelter 
boxes to the Philippines and we also collect-
ed toys for the Pirate Toy Drive.  That is 
what makes our club so wonderful, we help 
wherever we are needed and we do that over 
and over again.  We do this by donating our 
time and our talents with our fundrais-
ers.  The Corn Festival was a big success 
again this year and so was our latest fundrais-
er the Avon Rotary Auction. I would like to 
applaud everyone on the Auction Commit-
tee;  Tim Dickinson, Jim Ryan, Helen Zam-
boni, Kelly Cole, Mark Evans, and Hans 
Koomen, and the Interact leaders and 
kids.  What a fantastic job by everyone in the 
club.  Thank you, Thank you, Thank you.   

Happy Holidays everyone.  Enjoy your holi-
days with your family and friends and make 
the most out of this joyous season even when 
we are apart.   

President/Queen Marcia  
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By Terry Lemen 
 
The 88th Eastern Cities Fellowship 
Dinner was held on November 3, 
2013 at the Rochester Riverside 
Convention Center. I had the pleas-
ure of attending this yearõs celebra-
tion, òOur Salute to Pioneer Wom-
en Throughout the Rotary Worldó, 
with 18 of my fellow Avon Rotari-
ans.  
 
This being my first year, I wasnõt 
sure what to expect. However, any-
thing I did envision paled in com-
parison to the wonderful evening of 
good food and great fellowship 
which I enjoyed.  The evening be-
gan with a cocktail hour and a trip 
through the Rotary òstoreó where I 
was able to pick up some stylish 
Rotary attire.  

Food and Fellowship at Eastern Cities Dinner 

 
After being seated along with 600 
other Rotarians from clubs all over 
the area, we heard the opening re-
marks and a rousing singing of our 
national anthem. From there we 
enjoyed a delicious meal, a well 
thought out presentation and a de-
lightful musical interlude courtesy of 
the òWomen of Noteó singing 
group. 

 
The highlight of the evening howev-
er, was definitely the speech given 
by our keynote speaker and Rotary 
International Vice President, Anne 
Matthews. This petite woman with 
the gentle southern drawl gave an 
impressive and dynamic speech. Her 
message was clear, concise and 
meaningful. Her delivery was mas-
terful. I am truly grateful to have 
had the opportunity to listen to her 
very wise words.  
 
If you have not yet attended an 
Eastern Cities Fellowship Dinner or 
itõs been a while since you last at-
tended, I strongly urge you to make 
next yearsõ a priority.  

!ƴƴŜ aŀǧƘŜǿǎΣ ±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ƻŦ wƻǘŀǊȅ 

LƴǘŜǊƴŀǝƻƴŀƭ, addressing the many attendees at 

the Eastern Cities 


